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We can't wait to have you on-course, the raceday will run safely under Alert Level 2 guidelines which 
makes the process slightly different to what we know as a standard raceday at Wellington Racing Club. 
Please take the time to read this update if you plan on attending: 

 
− Reservations are essential. A full attendance list is required as all guests will be seated in their party 

with 1m social distancing. All guests must purchase a ticket or Members must RSVP.  
− Space is limited, bookings and reservations on a first come first served basis. 
− All guests will be allocated a table on arrival for the entirety of the raceday. The service of food and 

beverage will be dependant on your hospitality area. In some areas this may restricted to table service 
only.    

− Absolutely no gate sales or general admission. Members are not guaranteed entry without RSVP.  
− Entrance to the racecourse is via the main turnstile gate. All other gates will be closed.  
− Parking is in the main Forecourt. 
− Please scan the Covid Tracer Code on arrival at your hospitality zone where you will be allocated a 

wristband and assigned a table for the duration of the raceday. Transfer between hospitality zones is 
strictly prohibited.  

− If you are purchasing a Member for a Day ticket, please advise races@wellingtonracing.co.nz the party 
you will be seated with.  

− Please wear your mask when you are not seated at your table.  
− The Raceday Office will be open for essential transactions only. Racebooks will be available for $5 at 

each bar.  
− Please stay 1m apart if viewing the racing from the grandstand. 
− Sign in for the Members Draw will be available at the bottom of the Members Stand steps.  
− Desert Gold Restaurant catering will be served to your table, not a walk-up buffet station.  
− There will be small Café menu available for order in the Members Stand on the day. 
 

We appreciate your understanding and abiding by the guidelines to enable us to run this raceday with 
guests on-course. 
 
See you on-course,  
The Team at Wellington Racing Club 
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